
OUR RESPONSE TO CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK  

        Friday 13th March 2020 

 

Future Faces are adhering to the guidelines that have been set by the Government. 

We remain open and all classes will go ahead as normal including the Trinity exams scheduled for next 
week, unless we advise you otherwise. 

STAFF 

Staff will adhere to the guidelines as published by NHS England   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

In addition: 
• All staff will take their temperature prior to each shift before they are able to take their lesson or if they 
are feeling unwell. 

• Staff are washing their hands regularly throughout lessons and will be limiting contact with students. 

•All door handles and surfaces will be cleaned with alcohol based cleaner hourly. 

 

STUDENTS & PARENTS PLEASE READ 

•  The changing rooms will not be used as a congregation area. 

•  We would remind you that it is your personal responsibility to adhere to the guidelines as published on 
the NHS website regarding your personal health and that of your children. 

•  Please unsure that your contact details with us are up to date in case we need to contact you in case of 
an emergency while your child is attending classes. 

 

SATURDAY 14TH MARCH 
On this day, to reduce the risk of transfer of the virus, please assist us with the following: 

SMILEY FACES 
Drop off as normal but please collect your children via the side entrance to avoid large numbers of people 
in close contact in the reception area. Staff will point you in the right direction.  

 
JUNIORS & INTERS 
Please go straight into the Main studio for registration. Do not leave your belongings in the changing room. 

 
SENIORS 
Please go straight to the Black studio. Do not leave your belongings in the changing room. 

 

Please only bring essential personal items with you - ideally a small bag If needed and a water bottle. 

We want to reassure everyone that uses the centre that we are taking a measured approach to this 
situation and are adhering to government advise. It is important at this time for our community to come 
together and not to panic. 

Please keep an eye on our social media pages in case the advice changes or classes need to be cancelled. 

Thank you, for your co-operation, in advance. 

 
Future Faces Team 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

